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WHAT’S HAPPENING?
April

3           Semester 2 Starts
3           Pancake Breakfast
3           Staff Meeting
4           BTJHAA South Curling Playdowns
6           Hot Lunch - Pizza
11         Hot Lunch - Chicken Fingers
13         No School - Teacher Convention
14         No School - Teacher Convention
17          No School - Family Day
18         Hot Lunch - Pasta
20        Hot Lunch - Thai Chicken Salad
25         Hot Lunch - Wings & Potato Wedges
27         Hot Lunch - Chicken

Despite last week’s snowstorm, spring has arrived at Wainwright High
School! With the change in seasons comes a new chapter for WHS
Athletics—badminton season is now in full swing. Our senior high
badminton team kicked off their season with their first tournament
last Saturday, competing both here at WHS and across town at BSS.
This weekend, our junior high athletes will take to the courts as they
host their first tournament. Best of luck to all our players!

Many students have also been busy preparing for the public speaking
contest. Classroom-level competitions have now wrapped up, and
winners will advance to the school-wide competition on Wednesday,
April 2, in the gym. From there, one winner from Division 3 (Grades 7-
9) and one from Division 4 (Grades 10-12) will move on to the Annual
Superintendent’s Public Speaking Competition in Vermilion on
Tuesday, April 15. Congratulations to all participants—the future of
public speaking in Wainwright is bright!

Our recent Student Success Meetings were well attended, and we
sincerely appreciate the parents and students who took the time to
connect with teachers. A special thank you to our junior high foods
classes for preparing the delicious snacks shared with our school
community! Our next Student Success Meetings will be held virtually
or by phone on April 10 from 4:30-7:30 p.m. Appointments can be
booked through our website.

Later this month, our Grade 10 students will have the exciting
opportunity to travel to Lloydminster for the annual Try-a-Trade
event. This hands-on experience allows students to explore various
trades and industries in our region, giving them valuable insight into
future career possibilities.

Finally, a reminder that there will be no school from April 18-27 for
Easter Break. We hope you all enjoy a well-deserved rest and time
with family.

Wishing everyone a wonderful April!

May

- Mrs. Cook and Mr. Martin
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Inspiring Success... Every Way, Every Day.

Coffee Break
Our teachers are very creative! 

The Grade 7 and 8 classes celebrated Pi (3.14) Day!

Lots of yummy baking going on in Foods Class!

Time for Badminton & our Annual Dodgeball Tournament!

Student Success Meetings!! 
Our spring Student Success Meeting were held from 4:30-7:30pm on
March 19th in the gymnasium. Our foods class made fresh donuts, apple
and cherry strudel & fresh coffee was served. We also had our Spirit
Wear available for our families to purchase. It was a great evening and
we thank all those who attended, we had approximately 70 people come
through that evening. If you are wanting to connect with your child’s
teacher, we are having on-line Student Success Meetings on April 10  -
please see our website to sign up. Below are some of the students
preparing the desserts. They did a great job and it was delicious! 
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https://www.instagram.com/wainwright_high/
https://www.facebook.com/Wainwright-High-School-158302267660560/
https://whs.btps.ca/

